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Connection:
Drop-in Support

Parents and caregivers often have a difficult time coping with a mentally ill child or young adult
and often wonder how best to parent and provide support.

The Canadian Mental Health Association (CMHA) is pleased to offer a quality peer-to-peer family
support program in your community. The program offers compassionate support from a peer, who
has “been there” as well as a CMHA staff member. Specific information and resources will be
shared which will assist you in your caregiving while maintaining your own mental health. CMHA'’s
drop in peer-to-peer family support groups are for parents and caregivers of children or young
adults experiencing a mental health concern.
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